
 

Camp Menlo - Camp Leads! 
 

We would like to introduce you to our 2023 Camp Menlo leads! Camp Leads will be managing 
day-to-day activities and will be on site to answer any questions you may have during 

checkin/checkout.  
 

They will make sure both campers and counselors have an awesome summer!  
 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Cameron M. 
 

Hi camp families! My name is 
Cameron and I am a student at 
Foothill college. I have been working 
at Menlo Swim and Sport for nearly 
five years as a lifeguard. I am excited 
to be taking on the role as a camp 
lead this summer! Camps have 
always been a place of fun in my life 
where I made new friends and tried 
new things. I look forward to giving 
campers those same memories!  

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 



 

Maddy M. 
 

Hi everyone! My name is Maddy and 
I’ve been working for Team Sheeper 
since 2021. This will be my third year 
at Camp Menlo and I’m super excited 
for the summer to start!  
 

As a former camper at Camp Menlo, 
my favorite part of camp was learning 
to swim and being outdoors. I find it 
super rewarding to make meaningful 
connections with campers, counselors 
and the community. This summer I 
hope to encourage the campers to 
make new friends and explore new 
waters (pun intended!). I can’t wait to 
help make your camper’s summer 
special! 

  

Our Summer Camp Goal 
 

Our goal is to provide enriching experiences for our campers to develop friendships, self-
confidence, and water safety! On dry-land, campers will gain social skills through fun group 
work activities, whereas camp swim lessons will encourage water confidence and enhance 

swimming skills quickly through the camp’s daily swim schedule. 
 

 


